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Week of 
Nov 1st

Meatloaf or smothered 
chicken, both with mashed 
potatoes and gravy, navy 

beans and mixed greens with 
bacon

Beef enchiladas or chicken 
fajitas, both with Spanish 

rice, charro beans, seasoned 
corn, tortillas and salsa

Smothered chicken over egg 
noodles with broccoli and 

sweet carrots or Spaghetti 
and meatballs with salad and 

garlic bread

Beef tips or roasted chicken, 
both over steamed rice with 
corn on the cob and buttered 

spinach

Chicken fried steak or fried 
chicken breast, both with 

mashed potatoes and gravy, 
green beans with bacon, 
sweet corn and a biscuit
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Week of 
Nov 4th

Pot roast or breaded pork 
chops, both with mashed 

potatoes and gravy, mixed 
greens with bacon and lima 

beans

Chicken empanadas or steak 
quesadillas, both with 

Spanish rice, re-fried beans 
and seasoned corn

Chicken Alfredo or beef and 
three cheese lasagna, both 
with broccoli, carrots and 

garlic bread

BBQ brisket or Pork ribs, both 
with potato salad, charro 
beans and corn on the cob

Chicken fried steak or fried 
chicken breast, both with 

mashed potatoes and gravy, 
green beans with bacon, 
sweet corn and a biscuit
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Week of 
Nov 11th

Meatloaf or smothered pork 
chops, both with mashed 
potatoes and gravy, black 
eyed peas and buttered 

spinach

Beef enchiladas or chicken 
fajitas, both with Spanish 

rice, charro beans, seasoned 
corn, tortillas and salsa

Spaghetti and meatballs with 
garlic bread and salad or 
Chicken parmesan over 

noodles with broccoli and 
carrots

Roasted sliced pork loin or 
smothered chicken, both with 

rice and gravy, broccoli 
Normandy and corn on the 

cob

Chicken fried steak or fried 
chicken breast, both with 

mashed potatoes and gravy, 
green beans with bacon, 
sweet corn and a biscuit
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Week of 
Nov 18th

Swiss steak or breaded pork 
chops, both with loaded 
mashed potatoes, mixed 

greens with bacon and lima 
beans

Chicken empanadas or steak 
quesadillas, both with 

Spanish rice, re-fried beans 
and seasoned corn

Pot roast with mashed 
potatoes, steamed broccoli 

and sweet carrots or 
Spaghetti and meatballs with 

salad and garlic bread

Teriyaki chicken or Sweet 
and tangy roasted pork ribs, 
both over rice with broccoli 
Normandy and corn on the 

cob

Chicken fried steak or fried 
chicken breast, both with 

mashed potatoes and gravy, 
green beans with bacon, 
sweet corn and a biscuit

25 26 27 28 29

Week of 
Nov 25th

Meatloaf or smothered 
chicken, both with mashed 
potatoes and gravy, navy 

beans and mixed greens with 
bacon

Beef enchiladas or chicken 
fajitas, both with Spanish 

rice, charro beans, seasoned 
corn, tortillas and salsa

Smothered chicken over egg 
noodles with broccoli and 

sweet carrots or Spaghetti 
and meatballs with salad and 

garlic bread

CLOSED FOR THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY

Grilled chicken salad offered daily
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